
 

                                                                                 Wednesday 13th May 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Possible re-opening of schools to some children – Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 

I am sure you are all aware that the government has laid out proposals for schools to begin 

taking children from some year groups, back into school from June 1st. 

 

Leaders and Governors are busy looking at how we can make this work for us at Westfield to 

ensure children, staff and parents remain happy, safe and well.  As you can possibly imagine, 

this is an extraordinary task for us to manage and we may not have details of how it will work 

until next week.  We are working to try and provide some days of teaching for the children in the 

focus year groups each week in the recommended small groups. 

 

It would help us greatly, if we had an idea of parents’ views and whether you would be looking 

to send your child back to school. 

 

We have put together a very short survey with a yes/no answer for you to complete.  We will 

close the survey on Friday.  This is not a sign up list and doesn’t mean your child will definitely be 

returning to school on June 1st.  It is purely for us to have an idea of numbers of children to aid 

our planning. Please click here to access the survey. 

 

In the meantime, I hope you continue to stay safe and continue to share your work with us 

through the emails.  It has been wonderful to see the children and their work.  You are doing an 

amazing job! 

 

Regards, 

 

Emma Lote 

 

 

 

https://www.esurveycreator.com/s/c07174a

